
 

 

 

 
29 April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 11 Examination Information Packs 
 
We are now less than a week away from our first GCSE examinations! Students studying 
Travel and Tourism will begin this Friday, with everyone else starting their examinations a 
week on Thursday, with RE on Thursday 9 May. Year 11 students have been given some 
important examination packs to help them through the forthcoming exam season.  The 
examination packs contain:  
 

1) A personal examination timetable: This formal timetable contains only the exams 
your son/daughter has been entered for. Please keep this safe and note the dates and 
times of each examination.  

2) Here is a copy of the year 11 collapsed timetable: Students' timetables have been 
carefully planned and restructured around the examinations to ensure that students 
have high-quality revision sessions in the lead-up to each exam. 

3) Examination Information Booklet: This booklet contains revision lists and essential 
information for each examination. It is set out daily rather than subject by subject so 
that students know what will be on each paper in order and will always know what is 
coming up next.  

4) A Revision Planner: This sets out the entire examination season on a single page to 
help students plan their independent study at home around each examination.     

5) Prayer cards. These are pocket-sized cards, so students can keep them in their 
blazers and always have a prayer in their hand to bring them strength and blessings.    

6) Good Luck Card: Each student has a personal good luck card written by a member 
of staff.  

 
Please look out for your child brining this home and ensure your child keeps it safe. The 
information within these packs is essential and will guide students through the examinations 
so they always know what is happening and will feel more confident. Working through the 
exam packs with your child daily will help to keep them organized and on track. Copies of the 
examination timetable, the collapsed timetable and the examination Information booklet are 
available on the parent section of our website under Year 11 Parental Information and in the 
pupil section under Year 11. 
 
I hope that you find the information provided in the packs useful. If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact me at school. We are all very proud of our students at St. 
Michael's and wish them the best of luck in all their examinations this summer. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
M. McAuley 
Deputy Headteacher 


